
Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from CSI! 

The School had a meeting of the safety and security committee on 

August 22, 2017. We are now in the process of collating various 

possible measures in order to improve our systems. In case you have 

some thoughts or concerns please forward these to us. The best way is 

to call: VP (9599020171) or HM (9205659774) between 2 pm to 4 pm. 

 

Regards, 

Principal 


